Welcome to the final newsletter from P1/2 in 2021/22. We have
had a brilliant and busy year which has been filled with hard work
and fun. Here are some of our highlights!

Mugdock Visits
We have walked, built dens,
learned about fractions and
symmetry, made musical sound
pictures, followed directions
and made a giant human clock.
We explored the castle and
stopped there for snack.
However, perhaps the highlight

of every visit was the trip tq
the play park! /

Class Topics

We loved our Caring for Our Pet topic and
made pet collages for the wall, had a visit
from a real vet and brought in photos of
our own pets for the class display. When
we learned about Crannogs we made our
own using card, wool and string. When we
learnt about Food and Farming we made
our own Farm display - we even painted
with our feet! We visited a farm and saw
lots of animals but our favourites were

definitely the pigy
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Memories of P1/2 include:
Earth day activities, topic displays |
Making carrot muffins, potato salad and wedges

Ordering numbers to 100

Rights Respecting School

Ih and out of the bus to Mugdock

Enjoying swimming and athletics

Safari Park was a great way to end our year! o)

We hope you have enjoyed r'edding about our adventures this year. "
We have had a great year in P1/2 and hope that next year will be
even better!




